Dear Parents of 

_________________ Students: 
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The Spring Carnival is Friday, March 20th!  There will again be a silent auction this year.  Each class is assigned a themed basket that will be on display at the event and go up for auction.  Everyone has the opportunity to bid on these baskets and, of course, the highest bid wins!  It’s a lot of fun, and there is always some class rivalry as to which class has the best basket and brings in the most money!  The theme of our classroom baskets is:
_____________________
Please bring in an item that reflects the theme of the basket (____________________________________________________________________, etc). Please have your child bring in basket items or donations no later than
 Wednesday March 18th, 2020.
If you have any questions or concerns please call me at ______________________ or email me at _______________________________.
Thank you for supporting our PTA and we look forward to seeing you at the Spring Carnival!

Thanks,
